

CONSORTIUM OF ASIA-PACIFIC EDUCATION UNIVERSITIES (CAPEU)

05th February 2021

Prof. Ts. Dr Suriani Abu Bakar
Deputy Vice Chancellor (Research and Innovation)
Universiti Pendidikan Sultan Idris
35900 Tanjong Malim
Perak Darul Ridzuan
MALAYSIA

Dear Dr,

APPOINTMENT AS CHAIRMAN OF THE RESEARCH, PUBLICATION, CONSULTATION AND COMMERCIALIZATION COMMITTEE, CONSORTIUM OF ASIA PACIFIC EDUCATION UNIVERSITIES (CAPEU) 2021/2022

Congratulations!

I am pleased to inform that you have been appointed as the Research, Publication, Consultation and Commercialization Committee, Consortium of Asia Pacific Education Universities (CAPEU) for a period of one (1) year beginning **2**nd **February 2021until 28**th **February 2022.**

With your experience and strength, I trust that you can make significant contributions in helping the Consortium to deliver its mission and vision.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,



PROFESSOR DATO' DR. MOHAMMAD SHATAR BIN SABRAN

President

Consortium of Asia-Pacific Education Universities

Copy:

Vice President of CAPEU

Email: admin.capeu.org